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Denton woman injured in roll-over wreck
(KNZA)--A late Saturday morning single-vehicle Doniphan County roll-over
wreck sent a Denton woman to the hospital.

The Kansas Highway Patrol says the wreck occurred on K-20 Highway, a
half-mile west of K-7, shortly after 11:00.

According to the KHP report, 30-year-old Rachel Rezzaq was eastbound when
she was allegedly distracted by a child in her pickup truck. Her vehicle left the
roadway to the right, re-entered the roadway, and then left the roadway to the
left. The vehicle re-entered the roadway again and overturned multiple times
before coming to rest on it's roof.

Rezzaq, who was not wearing a seatbelt, was transported to Mosaic Life Care, in
St. Joseph, with suspected minor injuries.

The Patrol say four juveniles were present in the vehicle when the wreck
occurred. No information was released on them because of their age.
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